
NOVEMBER GARDEN CLUB MEETING 

By Mary Jean Herman 

 

Magnolia Forest Garden Club held their November meeting at the home of Suzanne Robinson. 
The President called the meeting to order with a Pledge and a prayer. November Garden of the 
Month winners were Rhonda and Kevin Voiselle of 431 Parlange Drive. Treasurer and 
committee reports were given. A workshop was scheduled to make ornaments for the 
Christmas tree in Old Town in Slidell. Three members volunteered to be judges for our 
Christmas decorating contest in our subdivision. The Christmas luncheon was discussed, and 
the committee reported that it will be held at Gallagher's on Front Street on December 2, 2022, 
11-2:30. An “Awareness Program” was given by Police Officers Patrick Casnave and Chad Risey. 
Afterward, the members enjoyed a delicious variety of refreshments provided by the hostess 
and co-hostesses 

 

 

 

From left: Sharon Dixon, Judy Cougle, Jane Freeman, and Suzanne Robinson, and Janet Bernard. 

 


